
THE GOMEZ FAMILY 

 

Sent by Wellsprings Baptist Church; Through HELP Ministries  

Dear supporting friends, this is our Prayer Letter for the first quarter of 2024. The 
Lord continues to bless our family, Churches, ministry and the RVG Bible. To God be the 
Glory. 

150,000 Bibles in one month 

Just a few pictures of our Bible being distributed through several Spanish Speaking countries. 
The last two weeks 52,000 RVG Bibles arrived, and 100,000 more will be coming in next month. 
They will be distributed in México, Brazil (for emigrants from Venezuela and Cuba), Costa Rica, 
El Salvador, Guatemala, Honduras, and Paraguay. 

Several more ministries are getting involved printing and distributing our Bible.  

  
 

We have seen several Souls Saved and we also delivered hundreds upon hundreds of 
Bibles, New Testaments, and other literature. 

I continue with many health issues. In two weeks, they will do a biopsy in my prostate 
gland.   

Your missionaries not only to Mexico, but to all the Spanish speaking countries. 

 

Humberto Gomez  


